Willows Weekly News 19.1.24
It has been another busy week in Willows!
In Maths, we have come to the end of our Unit on 2D and 3D Shape. Next week we will be returning to Addition and Subtraction and extending our learning from the Autumn Term. The children are enjoying their Big Maths Challenge on a Friday and results are improving weekly. The Big Maths Challenge allows the children to show how quickly they can mentally work out number bonds and multiplication facts to a limited time. Something they are expected to do by the end of Year 2. 
Our focus in R.E has been thinking about qualities that make a good friend. We had some super discussions about this. We read Matthew 9: 9-13 The Calling of Matthew to look at a Christian perspective of friendship. 
In P.E, Dance, we have continued to develop our movement to music and in Gym, we have been learning how to do Tuck, Pike Rocks on different parts of the body. 
Our project has continued to excite us and this week we learnt how to do Diamond Ranking. We had to rank who we thought were the most significant people in history to the least significant. Rose Parkes has been a favourite of the class and we have had some thoughtful discussions on the impact of her beliefs and actions. 
It has been a very cold week this week but it has been so nice to be able to go outside and enjoy the sunshine once we have wrapped up warm. Unfortunately the weather forecast doesn’t look so nice this weekend with the return of rain. 

